
 

 

 
7 August 2024  
 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
 
As part of our careers program all Year 10 students were due to attend a Discovery Day at La 
Trobe University on Friday 9th or Monday 12th August. 
 
Unfortunately, the excursion will no longer be taking place due to La Trobe’s availability.  We 
are working with La Trobe University to reschedule the event for a later date.  
 
All Year 10 students are therefore required in all classes on Friday 9th and Monday 12th August 
as per their timetable. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact 
the Year Level Coordinator.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms Erin Bonavia 
Deputy Principal: Head of Senior Campus  
 
 


